

February 3, 2003

Mr. David Newman Director 360 Philadelphia 121 Rodney Circle Bryn Mawr, PA 19010

Dear David:

On behalf of the Greater Philadelphia Chamber of Commerce, we were delighted to have you as our presenter for our January Educational Program.

We received tremendous feedback about your presentation. Our members found your program very informative and worthwhile. I have included the list of attendees for any follow up marketing that you may want to do and a summary of the evaluations. We hope to work with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Monika R. Zadroga

Coordinator, Programs & Events

Monika Zodroga